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Krebs Engineering, Inc. 
2100 Riverhaven Drive, Suite 100 
Birmingham, AL  35244 
205-987-7411 
October 7, 2021 
 
 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
CONTRACT NO.: 21036, City of Fairhope Project No. WA011-21 
OWNER:        City of Fairhope 
PROJECT:        Well No. 11 Development 
 
BID DATE:            October 12, 2021 
TO:                       ALL PROSPECTIVE CONTRACTORS AND SUPPLIERS 
 
The changes, modifications, and/or additions covered by and set forth in this Addendum No. 1 
shall become part of and be incorporated in the Contract Documents for the above referenced 
project:  
 
CLARIFICATION 
 

CL1.1 The Contract Documents shall include the City of Fairhope Project No. WA011-21.  This 
number will be incorporated throughout the Contracts to be executed by the 
low/responsive bidder. 

  
 
SPECIFICATIONS TO BE REVISED BY ADDENDUM: 

 
 
AD1.1 ITEM IV BID RESPONSE FORM 
 

1. Revise 3.1 Start of Construction and Contract Completion to read:  “The Bidder 
further agrees to begin work on the date stated in the Notice to Proceed 
and to fully complete the work, in all respects, within the time specified in the 
Contract documents for completion, that being One-Hundred and Twenty (120) 
calendar days.” 
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This Addendum No. 1 shall be attached to the front of your set of specifications and made a part 

of the Contract Documents.  Receipt of this Addendum No. 1 shall be acknowledged on Page  of 

the Proposal Form. 

 
 
Krebs Engineering, Inc. 
 
 
By____________________________ 

Caleb L. Leach, P.E. 
Associate 
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THIS IS THE LAST PAGE 

 
Attachments to Addendum No. 1 preceding this page: 
 
N/A 

 
A total of 3 pages or sheets of drawings (including this page) have been included in Addendum No. 1. 

 
General Contractors are requested to return this page as an acknowledgement that you have 
received this Addendum by e-mail.  This will NOT be mailed. A copy of this Addendum may be 
picked up at the office of the Owner and Engineer. 
 
 
Return to Krebs Engineering, Inc. by Email to shelly.fritz@krebseng.com. 
 
 
 
Received By__________________________ 
 
 
Contractor____________________________ 
 
 
Date____________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


